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April 16, 2010 

 10631.0104 

 

VIA EMAIL AND FIRST CLASS MAIL 

 

David W. Danner 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Attn.: Records Center and  

Dave Gomez, Assistant Director of Water & Transportation 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

Re: Proposed Substitute Tariff Pages for Fiorito Enterprises, Inc. and Rabanco Companies, Certificate G-60 

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

We recently identified errors in the company’s current Tariff No. 27 as filed.  While we have been 

appropriately applying tariff rates pursuant to the Commission’s last general rate Order No. 3 in TG-

081071, when the affected pages were updated in July, 2009 for commodity credit purposes, apparently 

predecessor rate levels were inadvertently transposed onto the page and, thus, while the commodity 

credit adjustments were correctly reflected, predecessor tariff levels were published rather than the 

correct current rate levels pages reflecting the rates approved by the Commission in Order No. 3 

Docket TG-081071. 

Therefore, please see the attached corrected tariff pages reflecting the rates approved in TG-081071 and 

the subsequently approved commodity credits.  The substitute pages reflect solid waste collection rates 

that were approved under the 2008 Order and the correct commodity credits subsequently approved 

under Docket TG-090737 for July, 2009 implementation. 

We sincerely apologize for this error and again request that the corrected pages be substituted for the 

current tariff pages as reflected in the attached 14th revised page, No. 21 and 15th revised page, No. 25. 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

Alex Brenner 


